
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

4th March 2022 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 6 children,  
 

As part of homework, the Year 6 children will now be invited to take home their 
Maths and English CGP books on a Friday. The children enjoy working on these 
books in school and many have expressed an interest in taking them home to spend 
a bit more time on them.  
 

We will set the children specific pages to complete over a few days. They should 
then return the book to school to be marked. The pages set will be revision and 
topics that have already been covered in class. 
 

As always, this homework is optional, however we strongly encourage our children 
to work on their CGP books at home.  
 

The CGP books were a big investment for the school and we use them regularly in 
class. If a CGP book is taken home, please ensure that it returns to the school on the 
set date so that they can be used in class.  
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

 

Mr Rogers 

b.rogers@ebor.academy  
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